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1725 Yoder Rd.

June 30, 2006

Fort Wayne, IN 46819


Home:  (260) 639-6427

Cell:  (260) 410-2030

Hello to everyone from Wyss Farms.  The crops are all growing and looking


good.  That may not seem like an unexpected statement this time of year, but this 

Fax:  (260) 639-6427

spring has been a challenge.  After an early start on the corn planting (April 10),  
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we were delayed time and again with cold and wet weather.  This did not help 


 

either planting or germination.  By the time the first round of planting was 

Andy Wyss

complete, it was time to replant many corn and soybean acres a second time.
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It is all finally in the ground and looking like it has potential, especially the
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early corn acres.

Owner/Office Manager

ajwyss@aol.com  and
 
Several individual members of the Wyss Farms Enterprises management team 

andywyss@wyssfarms.com.
are once again attending the Top Farmer Crop Workshop at Purdue University 




July 16-19, 2006.  Past experiences in connection with this particular workshop
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have proven very worthwhile.  If you ever have the opportunity, I encourage you

Chief Marketing Officer
to attend.  The workshop includes a computerized analysis of your personal farm 
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plan called “B-21 Linear Programming” that evaluates your operation and 

donwyss@wyssfarms.com
points out your greatest needs.  It has been both interesting and beneficial to our




business over the years.




Wyss Farms Enterprises has been invited to be a presenter at the Top Farmer 



            Crop Workshop this year.  Our topic involves our award-winning business plan,




and how it directs our daily plan of operations and provides a base for our





current work in estate planning.  We are happy to be involved in a greater role


this year.

An ethanol plant is being proposed for our immediate area.  At a recent meeting

with one of the principle investors, I was made aware that things are moving  

forward with the soil boring tests being done now and excavation scheduled for 

November. The Private Placement Memorandum (PPM) is to be released July 1.

While the primary purpose of this periodic letter is to update you on the happenings at WFE, it has another role also, and that is to receive feedback from you, the reader.  We are very interested in your interests and opportunities.  Ours is a family business of well-educated, energetic people with many skills to affect the future.  Drop us a line from time to time with your ideas and how we might be able to work with you.

Those are the highlights for now.  As the farming season begins to slow down, our family will be enjoying some very exciting times…summer weddings of both a son and a daughter! 
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